
Mass General Brigham 

"Physician Mental Health Roundtable” 

Join us July 15th from 5-6pm  

For a virtual roundtable discussing personal mental health 
experiences of physicians across Mass General Brigham 

Moderator 

Motaz Qadan, MD, PhD, is a surgical oncologist at the Massachusetts General 
Hospital (MGH). His practice includes pancreatic and liver surgery operations and 
he runs the medical student Advanced Surgical Clerkship as well as the Surgical 
Oncology Fellowship at MGH. He is the Faculty Advisor for the Mass General 
Brigham Trainee GME Well-Being Council.  

 

Panelists 

Peter Grinspoon, MD, is a primary care physician at Massachusetts General 
Hospital and an Instructor at Harvard Medical School. He is a board member of the 
advocacy group Doctors For Cannabis Regulation. He has been on national 
television including NBC, C-SPAN and Fox and Friends and Fox Nation discussing 
cannabis and the opioid crisis; he has been quoted in the national press such 
as People magazine, The Washington Post, The Boston Globe, and New York 

Magazine; and his writing has been published in The Nation and The Los Angeles Times.  

Shannon Scott-Vernaglia, MD, is the Pediatrics Residency Program Director at the 
MassGeneral Hospital for Children and an Assistant Professor at Harvard Medical 
School. Dr. Scott-Vernaglia maintains an active primary care practice at the MGH 
Pediatric Group Practice and she actively teaches as an outpatient preceptor for 
residents, medical and nurse practitioner students. She is passionate about 
physician mental health and decreasing stigma associated with mental illness among 

clinicians and was proud to publish a personal narrative “One of the Many” in JGME in June 2019. 
 

Simon G. Talbot, MD, is an Associate Professor of Surgery at Harvard Medical 
School and Attending Surgeon in the Division of Plastic Surgery at Brigham and 
Women’s Hospital (BWH), Boston, Massachusetts. He is heavily involved in the area 
of physician distress, burnout, and moral injury, with a leading article in Stat News 
being downloaded more than 280000 times, and frequently speaking and consulting 
nationally on this topic. 

 
R.S.V.P. for Zoom Link 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9GRWYGJ

